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As an investor in precious metal, I strongly encourage you to set reasonable limits on precious metal positions for
large corporations and hedge funds that are capable of manipulating to price of these commodities. I have been
following your recent work on the subject of position limits and I am hopeful that you will level the playing field for
all investors in precious metals,

Thank you
William J. Woods


